



Student Perspectives on

Education and Gender
Issues in Japan and Italy
in the Context of Problems Posed

by COVID-19

December 4, Friday

16:40~18:10 (Japan Standard Time)

COVID-19 has brought drastic change to our daily

lives, resulting in online classes, meetings, and even dinner discussions.

In this symposium, we will be presenting and talking about issues of education and gender concerning problems caused by COVID-19, such as online classes and "corona-butori" (gaining weight under COVID-19 circumstances). There will be presentations from both Ochanomizu University (Japan) and Collegio Nuovo (Italy). Take advantage of this fantastic opportunity to freely discuss surrounding issues with Japanese and Italian students. We look forward to your participation.

Hosted by Ochanomizu University Students participating the program: "Educating Global Female Leaders that Link Europe and Japan -Acquiring Soft Skills-"

Prior Registration Required

Note: This symposium is only for students, faculty and staff of Ochanomizu University and Collegio Nuovo.

Registration: Please scan the following QR code



Contact: ocha.softskill.symp@gmail.com

